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March 6, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians:  

During this Lenten season, let us reflect and pray as we prepare our hearts for the 
Easter season.   

Please take note of a few reminders and changes to the school’s calendar: 

SCHOOL FEE SLIPS: 

Third term school fee slips were sent home with students during the month of February.          
Please note that third term fees were due on Monday, March 2, 2020.   

STAFF MEETING: 

Our monthly staff meeting is slated for Thursday, March 12, 2020.School will be dismissed at 
3:00 p.m.  Please collect your child/children promptly at 3:00 p.m. All clubs held by teachers 
will be cancelled on this date. 

COMMONWEALTH DAY: 

Commonwealth Day celebrations will take place on Monday, March 9, 2020. All parents are invited 
to attend this special assembly and exhibition. 

PROGRESS REPORTS/OPEN HOUSE: 

Open House will be held on Friday, March 13, 2020 from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.  Please come in 
and meet with your child’s teacher. Also, have students begin to prepare for end-of-year exams.   
Please stress to your child/children the importance of completing all homework assignments, all 
class work assignments and to review for all quizzes. 

P.T.A. 

Our second general P.T.A meeting is schedule for Monday, March 16, 2020. Parents are encouraged 
to attend as important information will be shared. 

KINDERGARTEN SPORTS DAY: 

Kindergarten Sports will take place on Thursday, April 2, 2020 at 9:00 a.m. on the school’s 
grounds.  Students in Grades 1 – 6 should come dressed in their P.E. shirt and jeans. 

EASTER VACATION: 

Easter Vacation begins on Friday, April 3, 2020 at 3:00 p.m.  School reopens on Monday, April 
20, 2020 for a full day. 

PENNY DRIVE: 

We will conduct a Penny Drive for the remainder of the school year. The funds will be given 
to The World Day of Prayer Organization. All funds can be turned in to the classroom 
teacher. 

 

 

                                     …2 



PLEASE BE REMINDED THAT PICK UP TIME IS AT 3:15 P.M. IF 
STUDENTS ARE NOT INVOLVED IN ANY AFTER-SCHOOL 
ACTIVITIES.  If you are not the person collecting your child, please contact the 
person entrusted with that responsibility to ensure that your child has been 
collected on time. 
 

 

SECURITY PROTOCOL:  

All parents and visitors should report to the office after signing in at the Security Booth.  Parents 

should not proceed directly to the classrooms.         
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